
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY – AGENDA REPORT 
 
DATE:   June 5, 2014 
 
FROM:  Eugene Vicknair - Director 
 
 
 
ITEM:   Event Report 
 
SUBJECT: 2014 Historic Convention 
 
 
Advertising for the Convention should be out in the next day or two.  This will include website, 
flyers and we will also have a mailer going to press and into the Train Sheet. 
 
We have a majority of the clinic slots lined up.  The venue is set-up as well as extra events for 
convention attendees.  Thank you to Wayne Monger for his assistance in getting this all 
together. 
 
 
 
ITEM:   Department Report 
 
SUBJECT: Funding 
 
 
With assistance from Gail McClure, Frank Brehm and Wayne Monger, two grant applications 
have been submitted to the National Railway Historical Society and the Olive Smith Charitable 
Trust seeking a total of $17,500 to benefit the archives and the proposed California Zephyr 
exhibit.  Another three grants are in process to submit in the next month asking for $70,000 to 
benefit the archives, the CZ exhibit and the “Charles O. Sweetwood”. 
 
Donations to the 2014 Spring Fundraiser have dropped dramatically.  I will hopefully have totals 
from the fundraiser to report at the meeting.  The letter for the Fall Fundraiser has been prepped 
with final work to occur in September for mailing in mid-October. 
 
Wayne Monger and Debra Baer formally accepted the check for $3,000 from the Union Pacific 
Foundation for the archives.  Wayne also prepared a press release as requested by UPF.  It is 
listed under his director report. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


